Dear Parent,                    STUDENT NAME:_________________
My name is Jimmy Kistler and I will be teaching your child science this year.  I have taught for more than 38 years, many of which was in middle school.  I wanted to take this time to introduce myself and share some of my ideas and things your child will need for my class.

First, let me explain my grading system.  Your child has a science workbook.  They are expected to do a chapter every two weeks that goes along with the chapter we are covering.  This, other than studying for a test, is the only homework that I give.  I check this chapter to make sure it is neat and totally complete.  I will record this as two test grades.  At the end of each chapter, your child will be given an open book test in which they look up the answers and record the page number in which they found the answer.  This test will usually consist of twenty questions.  I will also give a chapter test and your child will be given a copy of this test to study.  There is no reason for your child to make any bad grades in my class.  
Your child will need a COMPOSITION NOTEBOOK and a BOOK COVER.  I believe in giving a lot of notes because I feel that this helps them remember what we are covering and also helps prepare them for high school and college.  I will check their notebook often to be sure they are doing what they are suppose to do.  

I look forward to working with your child.  If at anytime you wish to speak with me, please contact me.
Please sign this and return to me letting me know that you have read this letter. Thanks for your support!
SIGNED BY_____________________________________
   *****My classroom is in need of Kleenex,  paper towels, and hand sanitizer!!!  Your help is much appreciated!!!!  THANKS!!  JK
PARENT EMAIL______________________________________
